
  

 
                                     
 

 
                                              

         
 

November 2022 Newsletter 
 

Theme       –  3,2,1 Blast Off! 
 Colour       –  Black 
 Shape        --   Star 

New Theme: 
Welcome back to our boys and girls after a nice little break!  This month our new theme is ‘3,2,1 Blast Off!’  We 
will be focusing on night-time routines, changes between night and day and particularly learning about the moon 
and stars. This will lead us to exploring outer space, planets, spaceships, astronauts, aliens, rockets and much, 
much more!! Our colour this month is black and we will focus on the star shape. 
 
Coats 
Please send a coat daily and ensure that coats and hats are clearly labelled with your child’s name.  Children are 
encouraged to put their coats on by themselves to develop their independence. 

 
World Nursery Rhyme Week 
From Monday 14th – Friday 18th November we will be participating in World Nursery Rhyme Week.  During this 
week, we will be learning lots of new Nursery Rhymes and we will be discussing the characters we meet along the 
way.  We may even send some videos on Seesaw, so keep checking regularly! 
 
Halloween Party 
Our Halloween Party was a great success with fantastic costumes, happy faces and sweet treats for everyone.  We 
hope you enjoyed the video and photographs of the fun had by all! 
 
Getting Ready to Learn – Big Bedtime Read  
As part of our Getting Ready to Learn programme we will be holding a short information session for parents on 
Wednesday 23rd November at 4pm.  This will take place in the Nursery.  At this session, we aim to provide 
information about the Big Bedtime Read and explain about our book packs that will be sent home each week with 
the children from Monday 28th November.  Children should not attend this meeting.   
 
Bedtime Reading 
On Tuesday 29th November, the children are invited to come to Nursery for a Bedtime Story from 6.15pm – 7pm.  
Children should be dropped off to Nursery at 6.15pm, wearing their pyjamas, where they will settle for a bedtime 
story with a drink and cookie.  They can bring their favourite teddy along, too!  Children should then be collected 
by an adult at 7pm.  We hope to see all of our boys and girls there! 
 
Christmas Show 2022 
Our Christmas Show will take place on Thursday 15th December at 10am in the school hall.  We will begin to 
prepare for our show from next week.  Due to limited space in the hall, we ask that only two adults per child 
attend.  More information will be provided at a later date. 
 
Sickness 
If your child is sick, please keep them at home as this will prevent the spread of sickness in the Nursery.  Please 
send a message on Seesaw to inform staff if your child will be absent from Nursery.   
 
Donations 
We are currently in need of old newspapers for our paint easel.  If you have any spare, please send them to 
Nursery where they will be gratefully accepted.   

 


